
                             

                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Tuesday 15th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Transition Arrangements for Year 2 - Summer 2021  
 
As the end of the academic year approaches we are keen to prepare our pupils for the next stage in 
their learning journey. This year has brought more unprecedented challenges but ensuring a smooth 
transition from The John Hampden School Wendover to Wendover Junior School is identified as a 
key priority for both schools. 
 
Following the most recent Government announcement yesterday, we are in the process of reviewing 
the transition activities for our Year 2 pupils and we are collaborating with Wendover Junior School 
to put together a new plan for transition which aims to provide you and your children with the 
information you need along with opportunities to alleviate any worries or any uncertainty in terms of 
what lies ahead for September. We have chosen to use The John Hampden School Wendover 
website www.johnhampdenwendover.co.uk as the communication tool for everything to do with the 
transition for Year 2 pupils. A new tab ‘Transition into Year 3’ has been created and selecting this 
will give you access to the information you require. Regularly, from now until the end of term, we will 
upload new information and, each time, we will send you an email to remind you to take a look. Much 
of the information will be provided by Wendover Junior School and you may be required to return 
specific information to them directly via email. 
 
By logging on to the website today you will be able to access the Admissions Booklet which you 
need to complete for your child and return to Wendover Junior School. 
 
There will be further updates in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sue Barnes 
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